
 

 
 

 
 
COUNSELLING 
 Attention Gr. 11 students—the University of Alberta is now accepting applications for their exclusive U of A Getaway 

Weekend 2025. They will select 20 Gr. 11 students from all across Canada to spend an all expenses paid weekend on 
their campus from May 9th-11th, 2025. This will cover airfare, accommodation, meals and a weekend of events to learn 
about programs at U of A and experience student life. The online application is open now until January 31st. See your 
counsellor for further information.  

 
CLUBS 
 Coding Club—Are you interested in the world of coding and technology? Look no further than the Sulli Coding club! 

Come join us in B123 to learn Python. We will have our last meeting before Winter break on Monday! 
 
EVENTS 
 Can't wait for winter break? Student Council's annual Winter Spirit Week kicks off next week to finish off the year! 

Monday is Winter Wonderland Day, so wear blue and white. Come to the library at lunch to watch a Christmas themed 
episode. Tuesday is Christmas Character Day, so dress up as the Grinch, Santa, or even Frosty! Join the scavenger hunt 
around the school at lunch to win prizes. Wednesday is Holiday Headwear Day, so be sure to wear your favourite 
holiday hat, headband, or antlers! Before school we will be handing out hot chocolate in the HUB starting at 7:30. 
Thursday is Ugly Sweater Day and don't forget to come watch the staff battle it out playing jeopardy in the HUB at 
lunch! Finally, Friday is of course, Pajama Day. We'll be ending our week off with our final Pancake Breakfast of 2024 in 
the HUB at 7:30.  

 
SPORTS 
 Do you love basketball and are you ready to show off your skills on the court? Get ready because basketball intramurals 

are coming soon! Games will be held in the large gym with the bleachers out so everyone can come and cheer you on 
and they’re 8 minute full-court games, so they’re fast paced, exciting and action-packed! There will be 2 divisions—Gr. 
8/9 and Gr. 10/12 and teams must have 6-11 players, so gather your squad! Sign-ups are open now and will close on 
January 7th, don’t miss your chance to sign up! The games will start on January 13th. Whether you’re a player or a fan, 
this is your chance to be part of something fun and competitive—let’s make it a basketball season to remember! If you 
have any questions or want to sign up, see the intramural board by the PE water fountain or check the posters around 
the school. Get read to hit the court, Sulli!  

 
ASSESSMENTS 
 Attention Gr. 12 students! If you have not written the Lit 10, Lit 12 or Numeracy 10 assessment, the make-up days are 

January 13th and 14th. The assessment will take place in the library at 8:30am on both days! There is a list in the library 
of who needs to write and when you will be writing. This list can be located on the desk, by the student printer, near 
Ms. Black’s desk. Please have a look and see when you will be writing. If you are not on the list and you need to write, 
please send Ms. Rac a Teams message before Winter break. The assessments happen right after we get back and we 
want to ensure that you know when you’ll be writing if that is the case. If you have any questions, please see Ms. Rac in 
the office. 

 
CAFETERIA 
 The specials today are: 

• Cheese Quesadilla 
• Cheese & Black Bean Quesadilla 
• Pasta w/ Tomato Sauce 
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